REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Temporary Staffing Services

The North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) is soliciting Statements of Proposals for Temporary Staffing Services.  Responses are welcome from providers experienced in needs-based employee placement. Responses are due in NCTCOG’s offices no later than 2:00 pm (CDT) 3/24/2020.  To obtain a proposal packet visit: http://www.nctcog.org/aa/RFP.asp or call (817) 695-9186.

